
From: Staple, Greg [mailto:gstaple@velaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2008 4:56 PM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Subject: RE: ITC-T/C-20081113-00497 
 
 Dear Sumita: 
  
This is in response to your questions re the above referenced Section 214 application. 
  
This will clarify that the application was filed to cover the pro forma transfer of Nordia 
Inc.'s existing Section 214 authorization to a sister company, Stellar Nordia Services, 
LLC. The transfer of this authorization was effected by assignment of the authorization 
from Nordia Inc. to Stellar Nordia Services LLC for nominal consideration. 
  
If you have any further questions, please contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Greg Staple 
Counsel for Nordia Inc. and Stellar Nordia Services, LLC 
  
Vinson & Elkins LLP 
1455 Pennsylvania Ave. NW 
Washington D.C. 20004 
Tel: 202 639 6744; Fax 202 879 8944 
  
 


